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War Memorial Budgets

Request:

Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please can you tell me:

What the budget for maintaining war memorials was in each year since 2009-2010 to
the present day.

In response to your request, we can confirm that the Council does not have a
specific budget allocation for maintaining war memorials.

The expenditure for war memorial restoration from 2009/10 onwards was drawn from
other budgets and other sources of funding.


